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And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
 

Year 12 have kicked off National Careers Week by Interviewing Jane Tetlow from Cheshire Police about her role as 

a Community Police Officer. It was an informative talk that will help our students as they make future career 

decisions @PoliceWidnes @CheshireSSYP @CareersWeek 

6th Former Ben has been busy repairing our Greenhouse as part of his Preparing for Adulthood course. The aim of 

the course is to equip our students with the essential tools and skills they need to lead a fulfilling adult life.  

MakoCreate have four new creative online courses for adults starting soon. All courses are FREE of charge. All 

sessions will be held online (via Zoom) with real tutors, who will be there to answer your questions and take you 

step-by-step through the course. For more information, visit https://www.makocreate.co.uk/  

World Book Day was celebrated on Thursday 4th March. Students have taken part in a number of activities during 

their literacy sessions. To support young people making an informed choice, the World Book Day titles have a 

short preview online. You can find these on each of the book pages at worldbookday.com/books/ 
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